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SOUTHERN ASSCCIATION OF COLLEGES AND SCHOOLS
COMMISSION ON COLLEGES

July 7, 2015

Dr. William D. Law, Jr.
President

St. Petersburg College

P.O. Box 13489

St. Petersburg, FLL 33733-3489

Dear Dr. Law:

Thank you for your letter of March 16. 2015, notifying the Commission of several program
changes that are being made to match the state frameworks. effective fall 2015.

The names of the following programs will change:

| Old Name - New Name

| Accounting Applications | Accounting Technology Operations Certificate
' Entrepreneurship | Business Entrepreneurship Certificate

' Building Construction Technology | Sustainable Design Certificate

We acknowledge the information and will add it to your file.
The names or credit hours required for the following programs will change:

The Marketing Program name will change to Business Operations —Marketing Certificate and the
required hours will increase from 12 hours to 18 hours. The name of the Digital Media
Multimedia Presentation Certificate program did not change and the required credit hours will
increase from 15 to 17 hours. Credit hour increases reflect the addition of existing courses to
each certificate, are currently offered in parent degree programs and no additional resources are
required.

We acknowledge the information and will add it to vour file.

The new Digital Photography Certificate program will be created within the A.S in Photographic
Technology degree program and will be a repackaging of existing courses. The certificate will
require 22 hours and provide students an exit point and a workforce credential prior to

completion of the associate degree program.

We accept notification and request no additional information.
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The Associate of Science in Insurance and the International Business certificate programs are
being closed. Students are no longer admitted to the program. Currently enrolled students have
been notified of the closure and the existing courses have been reorganized into tracks within the
A.S. in Business Administration degree program. Students have the option to complete the
current program requirements within a three year teach-out period beginning fall 2013. or to
switch to the A.S. in Business Administration degree program and apply their courses to the sub-
plan requirements. Faculty will not be affected and will continue to teach their courses within
the new degree program.

We approve the closure of the Associate of Science in Insurance degree program and the
International Business certificate program.

Best regards, _,

Belle S. Wheelan. Ph.D.
President
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cc: Ms. Sabrina Crawford. Executive Director of Institutional Research and Effectiveness
Dr. Steven M. Sheeley



